
Our Lady's College 
 

Greenhills Drogheda Co Louth Ireland 
Tel 041-9831786 
Fax 041-9832809 

Email office@ourladys.ie 
                  Thursday, 26 September 2019 
 

To Parents/Guardians of all Fifth Year Students 
Re: Retreat and DATS on Monday 30th and Thursday 3rd October 2019. 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This is to inform you of the arrangements that will apply on the above dates for fifth year 
students.  All 5th Year students will be on one day of reflection.  The cost of the day is included in 
your daughter’s school bill. Students will also be sitting DATS Assessment. 
 
Monday 30th September 

5A DATs in school (library) 5D on Reflection Day 

5B DATs in school (drama room) 5E on Reflection Day 

5C DATs in school (library & drama room) 5F and St. Brendan’s on Reflection Day 

Thursday 3rd October 

5D DATs in school (library) 5A on Reflection Day 

5E DATs in school (drama room) 5B on Reflection Day 

5F DATs in school (library & drama room) 5C on Reflection Day 

 
 
These days have been carefully planned and are seen as important parts of Our Lady’s College 
school curriculum. Participation in both day’s events is compulsory and this is stated in the 

rules of the school to which both you and your daughter have assented when applying for a place 
in 5th year.  Consequently we expect every student to participate fully in the day’s events and to 
observe all school rules on both days.   
 
Every student should wear full school uniform and should bring a packed lunch, as it will not be 
possible to shop for food when on day of reflection.   
 
All students on their day of reflection will leave school at 9.00am and return for 4pm on Monday 
and 3.45 on Thursday. This day of reflection is for all faiths and none. DATS Assessment will be 
held on the school premises. 
 
The school expects that parents and students will cooperate fully with the above. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Geraldine Mulvihill, Principal 
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